To: Estates of Brentwood Membership 
From: The HOA Board

As we approach the Holiday Season, we would like to update the membership on the results of the fence meeting and the voting for the changes to the Covenants, Restrictions, and By-Laws .
The membership approved the proposal for the Board to pursue the building of a stone wall along Anderson Mill Road.  The Board is currently selecting a structural engineering firm to work with us regarding the final design of the wall.  We are also starting the process of formalizing the loan application.

The membership will receive correspondence from the board in January regarding the payment options that were identified at the December 3rd membership meeting, namely the option of advance payment in full of your special assessment or payments over time through the finance option. 

The proposed changes to Covenants, Restrictions, and By-Laws have also been approved.  These will be formally listed on our website:  http://estatesofbrentwood.org/default.aspx
The Board would like to thank the membership for their participation & involvement in these activities.  Your feedback, comments, etc. have been appreciated.  An association is only as strong as its members.
Whether your plans are to stay in Austin or to travel, we wish everyone a safe & joyous holiday season.

Estates of Brentwood Board
